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October 25, 2024

Subject: RFQ #2496-A: Painting at Fire Station 6

Addendum #1

Gentlemen/Ladies:

Below, please find responses to questions, clarification, or additional information for the
above referenced RFQ. You will need to consider this information when preparing your quote.

1.

Is the base to be included in the paint scope in the 3 laundry room areas?
Yes.

The interior and exterior windows are factory finished, which is the most durable. Is the
scope of work to paint all of the window frames? If so, is there a paint spec to use?
If the windows are not faded or chipped, they can remain the factory finish.

Are the exterior doors included in the paint scope?
Yes.

Are you changing the paint spec for the exterior roof?
Yes, you must use a Pro Industrial Sher-Cryl paint from Sherwin-Williams.

Is the exterior stucco entry ceiling included in the scope?
Yes.

Are the interior drywall ceilings included in the scope of work?
Yes.

Will the black chained link fence outside be painted?
No.

Is the ceiling included in painting?
If it is sheet rock, it will need to be painted.

Are the bollards being painted?
Yes. The bollards will be pressure washed and painted.

10. Are the lights on the outside of the building being pressure washed?

Anything attached to the station will need to be cleaned.



11. Will the baseboards in the bay area be painted or pressure washed?
No.

12. Do the pipes on the roof need to be painted?
No.

Received by (Name): Company

Note: If this addendum is not returned to the Fayette County Purchasing Department or if it is
returned not signed, responding individuals, companies or other organizations will still
be responsible for the requirements of this addendum and the specifications or changes
herein.

The opening date for this RFQ has not changed. The opening time and date are 3:00p.m.,
Friday, November 1, 2024. Quotes must be received by the Purchasing Department at the
address above, Suite 204, at or before the opening date and time. Please advise that quotes can
also be emailed to ccobb@fayettcountyga.gov or faxed to (770) 719-5544,

The deadline for inquiries has passed, so the Purchasing Department will not be able to accept
any additional questions after this time.

If you have questions, please contact Colette Cobb, Contract Administrator at (770) 305-5115,
fax (770) 719-5544 or email at ccobb@fayettecountyga.gov .
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Ted L. Burgess )
Chief Procurement Officer
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